
Project Update: October 2011 
 
Data collected under the Rufford Small Grants Foundation is complete and I am compiling data. I 
will have my final report to you by the end of the year, including all articles and news sources that 
covered the research funded by you. The data is very exciting and is hoping to have a publishable 
scientific article completed by the end of January on the research. I am currently working on Sea 
World Conservation grant for next year, and do intend to apply for more Rufford funding once my 
commitment under this first grant is complete. The number of crocs we rescued this year is 
astounding. And, Dr. Frank Mazzotti is working with me on getting permits through the University 
of Florida to export the scute samples that I collected under your funding for toxicity testing the 
first of next year. 
 


